The European Institute of Women's Health (EIWH) invites its members, friends and colleagues to join in celebrating the International Day of the Girl Child. This

Day highlights the unique challenges girls still face worldwide to achieve their full potential in line with international human right standards and obligation. Double discrimination being a child and female all too often still robs girls in developing countries of their rights and opportunities to achieve their full potential.

In the special edition newsletter, the European Institute of Women's

Health highlights some of the health issues that girls and young women face in

Europe today to help reduce inequities and improve the health of women and theirfamilies throughout Europe.

To see the special edition Newsletter please click here.